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Hon. members of the Committee: 

While the intentions of this bill may be honorable, the details are unworkable.  Also, 

there is already a government agency dedicated to this cause, it is called OROSHA 

and most employers already live in fear of it.  Please don't overlay this additional 

regulation over the OSHA rules.  Trying to keep track of governmental rules is 

already a crushing burden.  Muddying the waters by having another separate 

regulatory authority for the same problems makes everything about the rules much 

worse.  Stiffen OSHA rules if you must but do not duplicate them!  Thank you for the 

opportunity to comment. 


